
FORTH PORTS LIMITED  

 

NtM No 79 of 2024                                                 11nd September 2024 

   

  

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

Firth of Forth 

Outer Forth 

(Elie – North Berwick) 

Solo swim charity event 

 

A solo swimmer is scheduled to cross the Firth of Forth starting from Elie and finishing in North 

Berwick on Friday the 13th of September. Vessel “St.Oswald” will be the escorting safety boat. 

Event organisers will advise FTNS prior to and on completion of the event.  

Mariners are advised to keep a sharp lookout when transiting the area and to give the 

swimmer and safety boats as wide a berth as possible 

 

Estimated start and finish times for the day are: 

• 13th 0800-1700 
 

The main point of contact on the day is – Forth Logistics - 07740287039 

St.Oswald - VHF Ch-71/16  

 

 

Status of previously published notices:  

 
NtM 08, 09 and 22 of 2023 remain in force,   

NtM 01, 25, 28, 51, 53, 63, 73, 76, 77 and 78 of 2024 remain in force. 

 
Issued by: 
 
Gregor Moore 
Marine Officer – Marine Compliance FTNS 

 


